
Notes to Myself 

January 23, 2022 -  10:00 Worship 

DILLSBURG BIC CHURCH 
GROWING DEEP      REACHING FAR 



The church nursery is open during the 10:00 a.m. worship  

service for children ages 0-4 (any kids not yet in kindergarten). You 

can sign in your children in the nursery room (next to the library) 

and pick them up after the service. 

 

Our first Missions update of 2022 will take place this evening at 

6:30 pm in the sanctuary. Kris G will be our speaker. She has spent 

almost two decades in strongly Buddhist country in Asia partnering 

with her team for the sake of the gospel: telling people about Jesus, 

planting village churches and city churches, resourcing upcoming 

leaders. When she returns this year, her responsibilities will include 

some regional administrative duties. Come and hear!  

 

Congregational Council – this Saturday! Our annual congrega-

tional council meeting will be held this coming Saturday, January 29th, 
at 9:00 am.  Printed copies of the agenda are available at the church 

on Sunday. Everyone who attends DBIC is encouraged to come hear 

what is being shared and participate in the discussions. The Orange 

Room will be available for those who prefer to wear a mask, and the 

meeting will be live-streamed. Only those who are members and 

who are present in person (FH or basement) will be able to vote.  

Childcare will be provided. We will not be sharing a meal together, 

but you are welcome bring your own coffee if you need it!  

 

Church Office Hours: The office is normally staffed on Tuesday 

mornings from 9 am until noon and Thursday afternoons from 1 pm 

until 4 pm. Staff is often available outside of those hours, but it is best 

to call the office first to be sure the person you need to see is availa-

ble. Please note that the office is always closed on Fridays. 

 

In case of inclement weather, the policy of DBIC is to cancel  

any in-person morning activities if Northern York School District  

is on a 2-hour delay.  This would not impact afternoon and evening 

activities.  All in-person activities will be canceled if the district is 

closed for the day or dismisses early due to the weather.  If there 

are activities on the weekends or days when school is not in session, 

please check for radio and TV (ABC27) announcements or our web-

site (www.dillsburgbic.org) for information regarding closures.  

Contact us: 

 

Office  

 717-432-3847 

dillsburgbic.org  

office@dillsburgbic.org 

 

Senior Pastor:  
 Rob Douglass,  

 rob.douglass@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor:  
 Jeff Conrady,  

 jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor:  
 Naomi Smith,  

 naomi@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Pastor of Congregational Care:  
 Esther Spurrier,  

 espurrier49@gmail.com 

   

Worship Coordinator:  
 Julie Lerew  

 Julie.Lerew@dillsburgbic.org 

This Week’s Prayer Focus:   
Paul & Julie Lerew;  

John & Esther Spurrier (US/Global);  
Phil Thuma (Zambia);  

Collaboratory at Messiah College;  
Northern York County School District.  

Financial Notes January 16  2022 
 
Offering:  
  Worship                             $ 13,472.00  

  Deacons                             $    1,100.00  
 
Year-to-Date Statistics for 2022:  

  General Fund Budget        $  30,576.92 
  General Fund Giving        $   21,037.00 

This Week’s Calendar: 
Sunday  
6:30 pm Missionary Update (Sanctuary)  
 
Monday  
3:45 pm Encircle (Orange Room)  
 
Tuesday  
7:00 pm Women’s Bible Study (Zoom)  
 
Wednesday  
9:00 am Women’s Bible Study (Zoom)  
3:45 pm Encircle (Orange Room)  
6:30 pm Sharing & Prayer (Zoom)  
 
Thursday   
6:30 pm Fresh Hope (Orange Room)   
7:30 pm Prayer Meeting (Zoom)  
 
Saturday (1/29)  
9:00 am Congregational Council Meeting   

Welcome Guests! To better connect with you we encourage you to  email us at  
connect@dillsburgbic.org. 
 
COVID-19 precautions:  Masks are not required during worship outdoors, in the Fel-
lowship Hall, or in the Sanctuary but you should feel free to wear one. Masks ARE 
required in the basement on Sunday mornings. Hand sanitizer is available throughout 
the church. Please continue to be extra-attentive and sensitive to others’ personal 
space.  Offering plates will not be passed but have been placed in each worship space 
to receive your offering.  


